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I disagree with measure 114 and this bill HB3075. They are both unconstitutional 

because they both take my rights to bear arms as an American because they limit my 

right to purchase firearms of my choice. It is not the right of the legislation to decide 

how we as Oregonians get to purchase what is our constitutional right. A right is not 

subject to a license or a permit. Either provides an opportunity for the removal and a 

right can not be removed. This only opens up a way for the state to charge a fee and 

disregards every constitutional right of Oregonians.  


